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  Keilinschriftliche Bibliothek: Teil. Assyrisch-
babylonische Mythen und Epen, von P. Jensen
Eberhard Schrader,1900
  Picture Perfect Food Joanie Simon,2021-04-20
Shoot Stunning, Professional Food Photography that
Looks Good Enough to Eat! Snapping unbelievably
gorgeous food photos has never been simpler than
with Picture Perfect Food, your all-in-one guide
to delicious-looking images from prolific
photographer and educator, Joanie Simon. Whether
you’re an up-and-coming food blogger, looking to
break into commercial photography or capturing
food just for fun (and your Instagram account),
this approachable collection of tutorials will
have you taking tantalizing and tasty shots with
every snap of the shutter. No matter if you’re
using your phone, your fanciest DSLR or any camera
in between, you’ll gain complete confidence as you
expand your technical knowledge and grow your
artistic eye, creating awe-inspiring images that
dazzle the senses. With her cheerful teaching
style, Joanie walks you through each element of a
masterful food photo in chapters devoted to Camera
Settings, Light and Shadow, Story, Props Styling,
Composition, Food Styling and Finding Inspiration.
Learn how to find the best light in your house for
standout shots and to delve into the shadows to
create a moody and mesmerizing atmosphere;
discover how to compose the elements in your
scenes through color theory and visual weight for
unforgettable images that capture and hold the
eye; and uncover the secrets of styling
sensational salads and stunning soups and keeping
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your cool when shooting frozen foods, among other
essential tricks of the trade. With camera in hand
and Joanie’s expert guidance at your fingertips,
tackle every photography challenge with confidence
and take your food photos from meh to
mouthwatering in no time.
  Business Periodicals Index ,1986
  The Economist ,1916
  Rebirth in Early Buddhism and Current Research
Analayo,2018-04-23 Join a rigorous scholar and
Buddhist monk on a brisk tour of rebirth from
ancient doctrine to contemporary debates. German
Buddhist monk and university professor Bhikkhu
Analayo had not given much attention to the topic
of rebirth before some friends asked him to
explore the treatment of the issue in early
Buddhist texts. This succinct volume presents his
findings, approaching the topic from four
directions. The first chapter examines the
doctrine of rebirth as it is presented in the
earliest Buddhist sources and the way it relates
to core doctrinal principles. The second chapter
reviews debates about rebirth throughout Buddhist
history and up to modern times, noting the role of
confirmation bias in evaluation of evidence.
Chapter 3 reviews the merits of current research
on rebirth, including near-death experience, past-
life regression, and children who recall previous
lives. The chapter concludes with an examination
of xenoglossy, the ability to speak languages one
has not learned previously, and chapter 4 examines
the particular case of Dhammaruwan, a Sri Lankan
boy who chants Pali texts that he does not appear
to have learned in his present life. Rebirth in
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Early Buddhism and Current Research brings
together the many strands of the debate on rebirth
in one place, making it both comprehensive and
compact. It is not a polemic but an interrogation
of the evidence, and it leaves readers to come to
their own conclusions.
  General Catalogue of Printed Books British
Museum. Department of Printed Books,1969
  A Companion to Global Historical Thought
Prasenjit Duara,Viren Murthy,Andrew
Sartori,2014-03-17 A COMPANION TO GLOBAL
HISTORICAL THOUGHT A Companion to Global
Historical Thought provides an overview of the
development of historical thinking from the
earliest times to the present, directly addressing
issues of historiography in a globalized context.
Questions concerning the global dissemination of
historical writing and the relationship between
historiography and other ways of representing the
past have become important not only in the
academic study of history, but also in public
arenas in many countries. With contributions from
leading international scholars, the book considers
the problem of “the global” – in the multiplicity
of traditions of narrating the past; in the global
dissemination of modern historical writing; and of
“the global” as a concept animating historical
imaginations. It explores the different
intellectual approaches that have shaped the
discipline of history, and the challenges posed by
modernity and globalization, while illustrating
the shifts in thinking about time and the
emergence of historical thought. Complementing A
Companion to Western Historical Thought, this book
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places non-Western perspectives on historiography
at the center of discussion, helping scholars and
students alike make sense of the discipline at the
start of the twenty-first century.
  Encyclopedia of Communication Theory Stephen W.
Littlejohn,Karen A. Foss,2009-08-18 With more than
300 entries, these two volumes provide a one-stop
source for a comprehensive overview of
communication theory, offering current
descriptions of theories as well as the background
issues and concepts that comprise these theories.
This is the first resource to summarize, in one
place, the diversity of theory in the
communication field. Key Themes Applications and
Contexts Critical Orientations Cultural
Orientations Cybernetic and Systems Orientations
Feminist Orientations Group and Organizational
Concepts Information, Media, and Communication
Technology International and Global Concepts
Interpersonal Concepts Non-Western Orientations
Paradigms, Traditions, and Schools Philosophical
Orientations Psycho-Cognitive Orientations
Rhetorical Orientations Semiotic, Linguistic, and
Discursive Orientations Social/Interactional
Orientations Theory, Metatheory, Methodology, and
Inquiry
  Rahr-Bilharz Ancestral Lines ,1989
  Listening, Thinking, Being Lisbeth
Lipari,2015-12-07 Although listening is central to
human interaction, its importance is often
ignored. In the rush to speak and be heard, it is
easy to neglect listening and disregard its
significance as a way of being with others and the
world. Drawing upon insights from phenomenology,
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linguistics, philosophy of communication, and
ethics, Listening, Thinking, Being is both an
invitation and an intervention meant to turn much
of what readers know, or think they know, about
language, communication, and listening inside out.
It is not about how to be a good listener or the
numerous pitfalls that stem from the failure to
listen. Rather, the purpose of the book is, first,
to make readers aware of the value and importance
of listening as a fundamental human ability
inextricably connected with language and thought;
second, to alert readers to the complexity of
listening from personal, cultural, and
philosophical perspectives; and third, to offer
readers a way to think of listening as a mode of
communicative action by which humans create and
abide in the world. Lisbeth Lipari brings together
historical, literary, intercultural, scientific,
musical, and philosophical perspectives, as well
as a range of her own personal experiences, to
produce this highly readable analysis of how “the
human experience of being as an ethical relation
with others . . . is enacted by means of
listening.”
  Real Estate Record and Builders' Guide ,1914
  Cumulated Index Medicus ,1986
  Chan Before Chan Eric M. Greene,2021-01-31 What
is Buddhist meditation? What is going on—and what
should be going on—behind the closed or lowered
eyelids of the Buddha or Buddhist adept seated in
meditation? And in what ways and to what ends have
the answers to these questions mattered for
Buddhists themselves? Focusing on early medieval
China, this book takes up these questions through
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a cultural history of the earliest traditions of
Buddhist meditation (chan), before the rise of the
Chan (Zen) School in the eighth century. In sharp
contrast to what would become typical in the later
Chan School, early Chinese Buddhists approached
the ancient Buddhist practice of meditation
primarily as a way of gaining access to a world of
enigmatic but potentially meaningful visionary
experiences. In Chan Before Chan, Eric Greene
brings this approach to meditation to life with a
focus on how medieval Chinese Buddhists
interpreted their own and others’ visionary
experiences and the nature of the authority they
ascribed to them. Drawing from hagiography, ritual
manuals, material culture, and the many hitherto
rarely studied meditation manuals translated from
Indic sources into Chinese or composed in China in
the 400s, Greene argues that during this era
meditation and the mastery of meditation came for
the first time to occupy a real place in the
Chinese Buddhist social world. Heirs to wider
traditions that had been shared across India and
Central Asia, early medieval Chinese Buddhists
conceived of “chan” as something that would
produce a special state of visionary sensitivity.
The concrete visionary experiences that resulted
from meditation were understood as things that
could then be interpreted, by a qualified master,
as indicative of the mediator’s purity or
impurity. Buddhist meditation, though an elite
discipline that only a small number of Chinese
Buddhists themselves undertook, was thus in
practice and in theory constitutively integrated
into the cultic worlds of divination and
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“repentance” (chanhui) that were so important
within the medieval Chinese religious world as a
whole.
  Flash Flaherty Scott MacDonald,Patricia R.
Zimmermann,2021-03-02 Flash Flaherty, the much-
anticipated follow-up volume to The Flaherty:
Decades in the Cause of Independent Cinema, offers
a people's history of the world-renowned Robert
Flaherty Film Seminar, an annual event where
participants confront and reimagine the creative
process surrounding multiple document/documentary
forms and modes of the moving image. This
collection, which includes a mosaic of personal
recollections from attendees of the Flaherty
Seminar over a span of more than 60 years,
highlights many facets of the Flaherty experience.
The memories of the seminarians reveal how this
independent film and media seminar has created a
lively and sometimes cantankerous community within
and beyond the institutionalized realm of American
media culture. Editors Scott MacDonald and
Patricia R. Zimmermann have curated a collective
polyphonic account that moves freely between funny
anecdotes, poetic impressions, critical
considerations, poignant recollections, scholarly
observations, and artistic insights. Together, the
contributors to Flash Flaherty exemplify how the
Flaherty Seminar propels shared insights,
challenging debates, and actual change in the
world of independent media.
  Classroom Yoga Breaks: Brief Exercises to Create
Calm Louise Goldberg,2016-11-15 Easy and brief
ways to incorporate yoga techniques in the
classroom. Stress is everywhere in kids’ lives and
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impacts their well-being at home and school.
Exercise is known to reduce stress, yet students
have never been more sedentary. And teachers have
little time to add yet something else into the
school day. Enter Louise Goldberg and Classroom
Yoga Breaks. In this essential book, readers will
find a comprehensive guide to incorporating short
yoga breaks into their classrooms. Teachers will
learn how to promote movement, learning readiness,
attention skills, cooperative community, and self-
regulation—all in just a few minutes a day.
Goldberg’s evidence-based principles of “Creative
Relaxation”—creating a peaceful environment where
students feel safe, engaged, successful, and
independent, promoting empathy and mutual
respect—lead the way toward successful use of yoga
in the classroom. The book includes a step-by-step
curriculum for integrating yoga breaks into the
classroom and over 200 illustrated
exercises—enough to incorporate one every day of
the school year. Twelve units are arranged by
theme, with lessons consisting of one- to five-
minute exercises, that can be done from the seat
or standing. Each unit includes topics for
discussion or writing, movement, breathing
exercises, focusing activities, relaxation
techniques, mindful practices, and self-calming
skills. Yoga is a complement to social and
emotional learning, mindfulness training, and
physical education. It can help address bullying
behaviors, students with autism and special needs,
and promote overall resilience and executive
function. With this book in hand, readers can
integrate these fun, relaxing, and healthy breaks
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into the daily lives of their students and
themselves.
  Polk's (Trow's) New York Copartnership and
Corporation Directory, Boroughs of Manhattan and
Bronx ,1904
  Mindfulness with Breathing Ngưām,1997 Here is a
clear explanation of the meditation technique of
anapanasati, or mindfulness with in-breaths & out-
breaths. If you have yet to sit down & watch your
breath, this book will point out why you should &
how to do it.
  Buddha & Christ Robert Elinor,2000 This is the
first book to bring together visual images of
Buddha and Christ in the same volume. Drawing on
over twenty years of college teaching in religious
studies and several research expeditions in Europe
and Asia, the author deals with much of the common
ground between these two religions, as well as the
distinctiveness of each, from an unusual and
fascinating perspective. Almost 140 illustrations,
two-thirds of them in colour, taken from sources
as diverse as ancient manuscript, masterpieces of
art, coins, film, advertisements, and childrenis
drawings, are accompanied by a commentary of
55,000 words together with explanatory notes. The
text ranges from biographical sketches of Gautama
and Jesus to description of the way in which
visual images embody the history, myth, and
doctrine of the Buddhist and Christian faiths. The
work has a threefold purpose: to provide a unique
introduction to Buddhism and Christianity through
visual images; to contribute to the growing
Buddhist-Christian dialogue; and tomake some of
the worldis most significant art more accessible
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through an explanation of its patterns, symbols,
and styles. It will be invaluable not only to art-
lovers and students of comparative religion, but
also to those wishing to gain a greater
understanding of a culture which dominates much of
the world that we share and seems very distinct
from our own but which, as we are becoming ever
more aware, has many points of contact with it.
  Pragmatics of Human Communication: A Study of
Interactional Patterns, Pathologies and Paradoxes
Paul Watzlawick,Janet Beavin Bavelas,Don D.
Jackson,2011-04-25 The properties and function of
human communication. Called “one of the best books
ever about human communication,” and a perennial
bestseller, Pragmatics of Human Communication has
formed the foundation of much contemporary
research into interpersonal communication, in
addition to laying the groundwork for context-
based approaches to psychotherapy. The authors
present the simple but radical idea that problems
in life often arise from issues of communication,
rather than from deep psychological disorders,
reinforcing their conceptual explorations with
case studies and well-known literary examples.
Written with humor and for a variety of readers,
this book identifies simple properties and axioms
of human communication and demonstrates how all
communications are actually a function of their
contexts. Topics covered in this wide-ranging book
include: the origins of communication; the idea
that all behavior is communication; meta-
communication; the properties of an open system;
the family as a system of communication; the
nature of paradox in psychotherapy; existentialism
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and human communication.
  Lloyd's Register of British and Foreign Shipping
,1895
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